
Dear Preschool Families,                                      

 Gloria Dei Preschool PTO extends a warm welcome back to our returning families and a 

heartfelt welcome to our new families too.  We hope you were able to enjoy your summer during 

these challenging times.   

This year there are 2 co-chairs of the Gloria Dei PTO, Ashley Stieber and Nicole 

Castrogiovanni.  Ashley has been a part of the Gloria Dei preschool community since 2018 and 

her son is currently enrolled in the 4 year old program. Nicole has been a part of the Gloria Dei 

preschool community since 2018 and her daughter is currently enrolled in the 4 year old 

program. 

 Gloria Dei Preschool offers a great opportunity for parents/grandparents and teachers to work 

together on a variety of projects and activities through our PTO.  Due to COVID-19, we hope to 

host events during the latter part of the school year.  Please stay tuned for an online survey.  You 

can volunteer as little as you want or as much as you can! Your contribution, whether it is your 

time, knowledge, or resources make a great difference.  

 \We look forward to meeting you!  Should you have any questions before then, please feel free 

to contact us at GloriaDeiPTO@gmail.com. 

   Gloria Dei Preschool PTO  
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